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ABSTRACT

First of all, by asking for forgiveness from Allah SWT, here I try to reveal the signs of Allah SWT's 
greatness regarding what Allah means, angels have two, three and four wings even though angels 
are a kind of human, from the point of view of photons, quarks and the molecular structure of 
nucleic acids. or deoxyribonucleic acid (DNA)

The signs of Allah's greatness regarding Allah's secret about what Allah means, angels have two, 
three and four wings even though angels are a kind of human, namely in the verses:

"Praise be to Allah, the Creator of the heavens and the earth, Who made the angels as messengers
with wings, two, three and four respectively. Allah adds to His creation what He wills. Verily, 
Allah has power over all things. (Faathir: 35:1)

"The angels and Gabriel ascended to God in a day the measure of which was fifty thousand years 
(Al Ma´aarij: 70:4)

"...We made the apostle an angel, ...he was a man...(Al An'aam: 6: 9)

"Who has created the seven heavens in layers. You never see in the creation of the Most Gracious 
God anything that is not balanced. So look over and over again, do you see anything that is not 
balanced? (Al Mulk: 67: 3)

"And if We wish, We have indeed made in your place on earth angels that have been passed down 
from generation to generation. (Az Zukhruf: 43:60)

"And it is not possible for any human being that Allah can speak to him except by means of 
revelation or behind a veil or by sending a messenger and then it is revealed to him with His 
permission what He wills. Indeed, He is Most High, Most Wise. (Ash Syuura: 42:51)

"So when I have perfected the event, and have breathed into it my spirit, then submit to it 
prostrating yourself (Al Hijr: 15: 29)

In an effort to open the veil of the greatness of Allah SWT regarding what is meant by Allah, angels 
have two, three and four wings even though angels are a type of human, I use the basis of photons, 
quarks and the molecular structure of nucleic acid or deoxyribonucleic acid (DNA).

HYPOTHESIS

Here I propose the hypothesis that angels have two, three and four wings which describe the 
frequency used by angels to communicate with fellow angels and humans, seen from photons, 
quarks and the molecular structure of nucleic acids or deoxyribonucleic acid (DNA).

DEOXYRIBONUCLEIC ACID (DNA)

DNA is a repository of genetic information that has a double structure that form a double helix and 
which contains polynucleotide macromolecules arranged in repeatedly from nucleotide polymers. 



This nucleotide is composed of folate, a 5-carbon sugar and one of the nitrogenous bases. The 
nitrogenous bases are Guanine (G), Adenine(A), Cytocine(C) and Thymine (T).

Guanine (G) is composed of 5 carbon atoms, 5 nitrogen atoms, 1 atom oxygen and 5 hydrogen 
atoms. Adenine(A) has 5 carbon atoms, 5 nitrogen atoms and 5 hydrogen atoms. Cytocine (C) 
contains 4 carbon atoms, 3 nitrogen atoms, 1 oxygen atom and 5 hydrogen atoms. Thymine (T) 
contains 5 carbon atoms. 2 nitrogen atoms, 2 oxygen atoms and 6 hydrogen atoms. Folate contains 
1 phosphorus atom, 4 oxygen atoms and 2 hydrogen atoms. The 5-carbon sugar has 5 carbon atoms,
2 oxygen atoms and 8 hydrogen atoms.

PHOTON

Photons are elementary particles of the boson type and carriers of electromagnetic interactions.

QUARK

If we want to know quarks, then we consider one of the hydrogen atoms that are the building blocks
of the human body, animals, plants and fruits as well as inanimate objects. Then we open the body 
of the hydrogen atom, we will find one electron and one proton nucleus. Then if this proton is split, 
then we will find two up quarks and one down quark. Where these three quarks are combined with 
gluons.

ANGELS ARE A TYPE OF HUMANS WHO CONNECT WITH OTHER ANGELS AND 
HUMANS USING NEAR AND LONG RANGE FREQUENCY WHICH IS SYMBOLD 
WITH THE WINGS

Now, we are still trying to focus our minds in order to reveal the secret hidden behind the verse: 
"...Those who make angels as messengers who have wings, two, three and four each... (Faathir: 35:1 )

Well, here Allah declares that “...angels as messengers...(Faathir: 35: 1)

This means the messenger to be able to relate to humans on our earth.

Now, if angels are messengers to communicate with humans, then of course angels are those who 
have a body shape and way of thinking like humans.

Is it true that angels are a kind of human?

The answer is

Hidden in the secret behind the verse: "... We made the apostle an angel, ... he was a man ... (Al 
An'aam: 6: 9) 

Well, it turns out that the angel is “...a man...(Al An'aam: 6: 9)

That is, angels are a kind of human who can relate and talk to humans on our earth.

Now, the question arises, what does Allah mean by “...angels as messengers who have wings, two, 
three and four each...(Faathir: 35: 1) ?

The answer is

Hidden in the secret behind the verse: "...sent a messenger and then revealed to him...(Asy Syuura: 42: 



51)

Apparently because angels are a kind of human and can relate and talk to humans, then when angels
meet and talk to humans to convey revelations, they use sound frequency vibrations so that they can
be received and heard by human ears.

Well, it turns out that Allah declared "...angels as messengers who have wings, two, three and four 
respectively... (Faathir: 35: 1) are wings which are symbols of sound frequencies used to 
communicate and talk to humans. .

ANGELS HAVE DEVELOPMENT AND ANGELS FOLLOW NATURAL LAW 
APPLICABLE IN THE UNIVERSE

Now, it is increasingly clear that angels are a kind of human on this earth, where angels "... are 
hereditary. (Az Zukhruf: 43: 60)

This means that angels have offspring like humans.

If we reveal the secret behind the verse: "...You never see in Allah's creation, the Most Gracious, 
something that is not balanced... (Al Mulk: 67: 3)

It turns out, whatever, that is in this universe is "... balanced... (Al Mulk: 67: 3)

That is, each has a partner. Without a partner, what exists in this universe will be destroyed.

Likewise, with angels. Because "...angel, ...he is a man...(Al An'aam: 6:9) then the angel has a partner,
if there is no partner, the angel will not exist on this earth, because it is against the law Allah or the 
laws of nature. "And if We wish, We have indeed made in your place on earth angels that have been 
passed down from generation to generation. (Az Zukhruf: 43:60)

It turns out, angels are able to be “...hereditary. (Az Zukhruf: 43: 60) meaning, angels have partners, 
as with humans who have partners, so that humans "... from generation to generation. (Az Zukhruf: 
43:60)

If we count the total number of humans on earth, there are about 7 billion people, while the number 
of angels is not as many as humans.

CONCLUSION

From what has been described above we can now conclude that the secret hidden behind the verse: 
"...Those who make angels as messengers who have wings, two, three and four each... (Faathir: 35:1 )

Well, here Allah declares that “...angels as messengers...(Faathir: 35: 1)

This means the messenger to be able to relate to humans on our earth.

Now, if angels are messengers to communicate with humans, then of course angels are those who 
have a body shape and way of thinking like humans.

Is it true that angels are a kind of human?

The answer is



Hidden in the secret behind the verse: "... We made the apostle an angel, ... he was a man ... (Al 
An'aam: 6: 9) 

Well, it turns out that the angel is “...a man...(Al An'aam: 6: 9)

That is, angels are a kind of human who can relate and talk to humans on our earth.

Now, the question arises, what does Allah mean by “...angels as messengers who have wings, two, 
three and four each...(Faathir: 35: 1) ?

The answer is

Hidden in the secret behind the verse: "...sent a messenger and then revealed to him...(Asy Syuura: 42: 
51)

Apparently because angels are a kind of human and can relate and talk to humans, then when angels
meet and talk to humans to convey revelations, they use sound frequency vibrations so that they can
be received and heard by human ears.

Well, it turns out that Allah declared "...angels as messengers who have wings, two, three and four 
respectively... (Faathir: 35: 1) are wings which are symbols of sound frequencies used to 
communicate and talk to humans. .

Now, it is increasingly clear that angels are a kind of human on this earth, where angels "... are 
hereditary. (Az Zukhruf: 43: 60)

This means that angels have offspring like humans.

If we reveal the secret behind the verse: "...You never see in Allah's creation, the Most Gracious, 
something that is not balanced... (Al Mulk: 67: 3)

It turns out, whatever, that is in this universe is "... balanced... (Al Mulk: 67: 3)

That is, each has a partner. Without a partner, what exists in this universe will be destroyed.

Likewise, with angels. Because "...angel, ...he is a man...(Al An'aam: 6:9) then the angel has a partner,
if there is no partner, the angel will not exist on this earth, because it is against the law Allah or the 
laws of nature. "And if We wish, We have indeed made in your place on earth angels that have been 
passed down from generation to generation. (Az Zukhruf: 43:60)

It turns out, angels are able to be “...hereditary. (Az Zukhruf: 43: 60) meaning, angels have partners, 
as with humans who have partners, so that humans "... from generation to generation. (Az Zukhruf: 
43:60)

If we count the total number of humans on earth, there are about 7 billion people, while the number 
of angels is not as many as humans.
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